
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

 
 
20th February 2021 
 
To who may it concerns, 
 
The manuscript was re-read carefully by myself, Arash Rafii, MD, PhD. 
 
Dr Rafii has been working in Weill Cornell for the 14 past years and held a Research Fellow 
at Washington University, St. Louis. He has written over 100 original scientific papers, 
reviews and medical papers in English language.  
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